
MEADOW LANE & COLLEGE HOUSE  

CHRISTMAS CAROLS IN THE PLAYGROUND 
 

 
 

We would like to invite you and your family to join us singing Christmas 

Carols in the Meadow Lane Playground on Wednesday 9 December 2015 

from 6.00 pm to 7.00 pm.  (If the weather is bad we will hold the event in 

the hall).  

 

The programme will include some traditional and modern Carols (you may 

wish to bring a torch to read the words) and the Salvation Army Band will 

once again be joining us.   

 

Refreshments including mulled wine for adults, squash and biscuits will be 

available - we will also be selling hot roast pork and turkey cobs. There 

will be opportunity to donate to the charity we are supporting this year – 

Operation Orphan. 

 

So that we have an idea of the numbers attending and organisation of 

refreshments etc, can you please complete and return the slip below and 

return to the Meadow Lane School or College House School Office asap – 

thank you.  

 

A very warm welcome is extended to you and your family to join us in this 

year’s celebration of Christmas.   

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

MEADOW LANE INFANT & COLLEGE HOUSE  

CHRISTMAS CAROLS IN THE MEADOW LANE PLAYGROUND 

WEDNESDAY 9 DECEMBER 2015 – 6.00 PM TO 7.00 PM 

 

Number of Children attending………………………………………. 

 

Number of Adults attending …………………………………………  


